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August 14, 2015 

 

Dear Partner Organization, 

 

Indiana’s Family and Social Services Administration (FSSA) still needs your help to ensure 

consumers’ voices are heard! 

 

Most importantly, we want to thank you for your assistance in sharing the link to the online 

survey. As you may already know, the survey has been live for the last few weeks and we are 

getting great feedback! Although there is still time to complete the survey, we want to ensure we 

receive input on the No Wrong Door planning process from as many Hoosiers as possible. In 

order to do so, the survey will close at 11:59pm on August 21, 2015.  

 

As before, we ask you to share this communication with your constituents in as many ways as 

possible: email, your website, social media, etc. A short explanation regarding the closing of the 

survey is included below. Please feel free to modify this announcement to meet your 

constituents’ needs. 

 

ENDING SOON! Help Improve Long Term Services and 

Supports in Indiana 
 

Indiana’s Family and Social Services Administration (FSSA) is working 

to create an integrated “No Wrong Door” system that will help all 

Hoosiers make informed choices about their long term service and support 

needs. To make that happen, they need to hear from you by August 21, 

2015! Results will be used to help plan a better and more connected 

system for all of Indiana. We encourage you to complete the survey and 

share your experiences by August 21, 2015 to ensure your voice is heard: 

 

http://www.in.gov/fssa/4936.htm 

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this important project.  Please contact 

NoWrongDoor@fssa.in.gov with any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

Yonda Snyder 

Director, Division of Aging 
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